
WELCOME!

Meeting Together In Prayer
(Weekly Church Prayer Focus)

God's word is "sweeter also than honey and
drippings of the honeycomb" (Psalm 19:10). Pray
that we would enjoy reading, studying, and
learning from God's word more than we enjoy good
food and sweet treats.

THIS WEEK
TUES………….. Ladies Bible Study 9:30 AM
WED………… NO Mission Kids, Youth Group
THURS………. NO Ladies Fall Book Club
FRI………………. Men’s Bible Study 7 AM

–

NEXT SUNDAY
9:00 AM - Prayer Meeting
9:30 - 10:30 AM - Sunday School
10:45 AM - Worship Service
Sermon Text:Jesus Our Prophet (Selected Scripture)

Ministry Volunteers next Sunday
Nursery: ??
Children’s Church(ages 3-5): John & Maria Kleinsasser
Greeters: Jeremy & Rebekah Ranger

LOOKING AHEAD
Nov. 24: Church Membership Class
Nov. 27: No Mission Kids or Youth Group
(Thanksgiving Break)
Dec. 1: Winter Sunday School Term Begins
Dec. 15: Christmas Bonfire

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Snow is Coming! So let us get ready.
We need volunteers to sign up to be on the Snow
Removal Team. Winter snow shovelers are always a
big need. If you love shoveling snow, or just need
another opportunity to burn off some calories,
there’s always plenty of sidewalk to clear. So if you
are willing please sign up. The sign up sheet is on
the gather table. If you have any questions about
this you can visit with one of the Deacons.

Winter Term Sunday School Classes will begin on
December 1. See insert for upcoming Adult
Classes.

Christmas Bonfire: All are welcome! Bring a
friend!!
This will be a wonderful time for family and friends
to gather and celebrate Christ so come to the
Church Sunday, December 15th at 4:00 pm. There
will be snacks and beverages provided.

Giving Tree:
The annual Conrad/Brady Giving Tree tags will be
available today. The Giving Tree benefits local
families and individuals with gifts and a food
basket. To get a tag to fill please see Glenda
McKeone after the service. Wrapped gifts with the
tag must be returned to the church or to Glenda by
Saturday, December 14th.
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For information about the ministries, please visit CMC’s
website, conradmissionchurch.com or contact the church office
406.278.3553, conradmissionchurchmt@gmail.com
Church directories are located on table by the office in the lobby.
To have your name added to the church directory, to update
your contact info, or to request a church mailbox, please email
the church office. You may also write your request on the
enclosed Connection Card.
families with small children~We’re so glad you’re here! Infants
and children of all ages are welcome to stay with you during the
service. Or, if you prefer, we also have childcare available in the
Nursery (down the hall, 4th door on the right), as well as
Children’s Church (ages 3-K, during the sermon). You are also
welcome to use the Family Room located at the back of the
auditorium if your child needs a little extra wiggle room. Finally,
there are some kids’ activity bags in the back of the
auditorium for use during the service.
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Sermon Notes

Do You Believe?
Matthew 9:27-34

Josh Nelson, Pastor

November 24, 2024


